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Dear David: 

letter of November 20, 

from him. His wife has been very ill and I do not: 

Helmick 
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December 4, 1978 

I am enclosing a copy of a letter which I 

wrote to the Honorable John McCloy, but, as it was a 

IT have not received an answer 

know when and if I will hear from him. 

investigation conducted by the House Committee. 

Unless he has some suggestions, I would 

think it would be perfectly proper on your part to 

write to a number of publishers of paperback books, 

calling attention to the fact that the Warren Commis- 

sion's inquiry has caused a new interest because of 

the facts which came from the Senate Investigations 

Committee regarding the FBI and CIA and the current 

the House Committee investigation is still going for- 

ward, every indication is that it will reach the same 

result as the Warren Commission. In fact, members have 

already made such public statements. 

would write them myself. 
I do not know any publishing companies or I 

If you write such companie 

and want me to follow up with a letter as a former 

member of the Commission, I will be happy to do so. 
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With best wishes for the Holidays and 1979, 

Yours sincerely, 

John Sherman Cooper 
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